NC BoS CoC Lived Expertise Advisory Council (LEAC) meeting, March 08, 2024
Attendance: Rachelle Dugan, Melissa Hewitt, Joel Rice, Karen Carroll, Laurel Benfield (staff), Ashley VonHatten (staff) 
Coordinated Entry: Ashley continued her discussion of the CE Evaluation forms and presented questions from the CE survey for feedback from the LEAC. LEAC members offered concerns for the safety and privacy of clients answering CE Eval questions and saying anything negative. Members shared feedback urging additional questions about access, clarifying language, and emphasized the importance of questions that ask about assistance finding housing.  
Bringing It Home Conference: Laurel informed the group that organizers for the 2024 Bringing It Home Conference had reached out to offer the LEAC an opportunity to present at the upcoming conference in Raleigh. The presentation would be included as part of the plenary session and will be held in person at the McKimmon Center in Raleigh. The group discussed whether traveling was possible, and 3 members, Rachelle Dugan, Melissa Hewitt, and Karen Carroll decided that they would like to present and could make the trip. Joel said that he would be interested in attending but does not feel comfortable presenting. Laurel will follow up with conference organizers. The group also discussed having an in-person LEAC meeting during the conference while members are in the same location. More planning is needed. 
CBoR: Laurel reminded the group that the next CBoR presentation was for the Region 06 committee meeting on 3/28. Joel and Karen volunteered to present. Laurel will send information to the presenters and offered to schedule a follow up meeting to orient Karen to the policy and the presentation goals. 

